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SENT VIA EMAIL 

 

April 25, 2024 

June Gallagher 
Clerk 
Municipality of Clarington 
40 Temperance Street 
Bowmanville, ON   L1C 3A6  

Dear Ms. Gallagher: 

RE: Durham Agricultural Advisory Committee Resolution re:  
Stormwater Management Fees, Our File: C00 

Council of the Region of Durham, at its meeting held on April 24, 
2024, adopted the following recommendations of the Planning & 
Economic Development Committee: 

“Whereas Stormwater Management fees are intended for 
urban infrastructure needs and flood prevention, the Durham 
Agricultural Advisory Committee (DAAC) believes that bona 
fide farmers on agricultural properties should be exempt from 
paying Stormwater Management fees in the Region of 
Durham; and, that this resolution be circulated to Durham’s 
area municipalities for their information.” 

Alexander Harras 

Alexander Harras, 
Director of Legislative Services & Regional Clerk 

AH/vw 

c: B. Bridgeman, Commissioner of Planning & Economic 
Development   




